
 
Sent: 5/01/2017 7:50:12 AM 
Subject: Blackmores Application PP0006  This note to add my family’s voice to opposition to the proposed rezoning and development at 15 Jubiilee Avenue Warriewood, including 24x7 deliveries.  It’s impossible to see how council support for this application will benefit the community or long term aesthetics of our unique environment.  We understand council also needs to support local business, but it is a very safe assumption that Blackmores has the financial capability to support their expansion requirements in a low-rise solution that maintains the integrity of council’s current zoning policy and the environment.  Blackmores knew council’s zoning policy when it invested in Jubilee Avenue, we don’t think it’s councils role to backflip on policy to help a very profitable company reduce its expansion costs at the long term expense of the local environment.  Also of course approving this application will set a precedent for spot re-zoning for big business.. how will council be able to say no next time .. or the time after..?  sincerely Alex and Leanne Young 63 Dickson Place Warriewood       


